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Plumer Announces Retirement from State Assembly 
 

“Serving in the Wisconsin State Assembly has been one of the greatest honors of my life. It 

was certainly nothing my wife Chris nor I had ever planned on, but many years of public 

service and volunteering on a local level, apparently put us on the radar.  

Without question, the incredible people I have met both in the Capitol and out in the district 

will be this job’s greatest benefit. Thank you for being willing to let me into your lives! I have 

literally traveled thousands of miles, knocked on thousands of doors, and had just as many 

conversations with constituents both in district and in the building. There is something 

heartwarming about standing on someone’s front porch sharing a conversation.  

My office has always tried to be a resource for all Wisconsinites, both in and outside the 

district. I have always ensured that everyone working in the 42nd office has remembered who 

we work for, and have never taken that for granted. Thank you for that trust!  

When our four daughters were young, I worked two and sometimes three jobs so my bride 

could stay home and provide them with a loving and safe upbringing, something I will never 

regret. The downside being, I missed a great deal of their extracurricular activities. As they 

grew into adulthood and started their own families, I promised myself I would not allow that 

to happen with our grandchildren, but here we are.  

In announcing my retirement from the State Assembly, I will be moving on to the next 

chapter in life. Please know that I will never forget this amazing opportunity you have 

afforded me. On behalf of myself and my wife Chris, thank you, and may God bless you and 

the great State of Wisconsin!”  
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